
Another great food drive -  The St. Theresa Knights of Columbus collected and delivered 
3,341 lbs. of food this month.  The generosity of the St. Theresa parishioners has made this 
program highly successful.  Thanks to the youth group, baggers, and drivers for sorting and 
delivering all items.   

Our next monthly food collection will be on January 23 and 24 of 2021. 
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